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Protection and Permanency MEMORANDUM PPM 06-13
TO:

Service Region Administrators

Service Region Administrator Associates

 

Regional Program Specialists

 

Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:


Michael Cheek, Director

Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:

July 25, 2006
SUBJECT: After-Hours Placement with a PCC
The purpose of this memorandum is to inform staff on how to appropriately complete the DPP-114 when the child does not have a valid Level of Care (LOC) after-hours.  When placing a child after-hours with a PCC, and a Level of Care (LOC) has not been previously determined, staff should:

· Complete the DPP-114;

· Complete the payment rate on the DPP-114 as, "Pending Emergency Level Assignment";

· Never automatically put a Level of Care if it has not been determined; and
· Request an Emergency Level of Care Assignment as outlined in SOP 7E.1.9(A).


Staff should not put a Level of Care on the DPP-114 if the child does not have a current, valid Level of Care.  Once the Level of Care is determined, the Level of Care rate is effective back to the date of the placement.


Additionally, the PCC After-Hours Referral Listing, PCC Emergency Shelter Listing, and PCC Listing has been updated on the Resource page of the SOP Manual website.  If you have any questions concerning this memorandum, please contact Chris Workman at chris.workman@ky.gov or (502) 564-6852 (x-4500).
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